
 

 
MPC PARTICIPATES IN STUDENT CAREERS PROGRAM AT MPF ANNUAL CONVENTION 

The MPC encouraged past and current COE students to 
attend the second annual Student Careers Program held on 
March 14th, during the Midwest Poultry Federation’s Annual 
Convention.  

Eleven past and present COE students participated in the 
event. Past graduates Myah Walker (Sparboe Farms) and 
Aaron Ripplinger (Pilgrims) participated in the Industry 
Career Panel. Past graduates Logan Hulst (Hy-Line 
International) and Brian Joyer (Hy-Line NA) also participated 
in the speed networking event. Seven COE students 
attended the event to interview and network within the 
industry.  

MPC staff served on MPF’s Student Careers Program 
planning committee, participated in the event’s speed 
networking session, and helped arrange internship and job 
interviews for the COE students in attendance. Thanks to all the COE students who participated in this event.  
  

 

Feathered Pen – March 28, 2019 

(L to R): Erin Thelander (2017, 2018); Tatum Odland (2014); Jordyn Samper (2019); 
Logan Hulst (2015, 2016); Taylor Deplazes (2018, 2019); Aaron Ripplinger (2018, 
2019); Maddison Wiersema (2018, 2019); Brian Joyer (1999, 2000); Marydith 
Barkley (2018, 2019); Victoria Mason (2017,2018); Myah Walker (2008, 2009). 


